102, EATON SQUARE.
LONDON, S.W.1.
INSTITUTO DE ESPANA TEL. 01-235 1485

EN LONDRES

8th October 1979

Dr. Alan Yates,

Lecturer in Spanish,

Hon. Sec. The Anglo=Catalan Society,
The University of Sheffield,
Department of Hispanic Studies,
Sheffield S10 2TN.-

Dear Dr. Yates,

i write to confirm the arrangements made
with my predecessor, Sr. Carbajal, for the meeting of the
AnglosCatalan Society at this Institute on November 10th.

We shall be pleased to provide the wines
for your luncheon and cocktails at the close of the meeting and
I am glad to be able to offer a contribution towards expenses
of £150,00. Should you wish for assistance in the publication
of your conference proceedings I could offer a further £100,00
for this purpose.

I hope your meeting will be a successful
one and I look forward to welcoming you to this Institute.

Yours siggerely,

/7

Guiiﬁermo Brugarolas
Director.




